
From: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/19/2014 1:43:29 PM
Subject: RE: IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM LEWIS AND SUSAN

No
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 1:42 PM

To: Barton, Melanie

Subject: FW: IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM LEWIS AND SUSAN

Importance: High
 
                Have they given you their data for the CDEPP evaluation yet?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Ingram, Samantha A. [mailto:SIngram@scfirststeps.org] 

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 12:06 PM

To: Ingram, Samantha A.

Subject: IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM LEWIS AND SUSAN

Importance: High
 
We wanted to let you know with great pride that you have made history for SC’s youngest 
children.  Thank you for your service to the great Palmetto state.
 
H3428, First Steps Reauthorization, filed Jan. 24, 2013, is now law.  Your service and leadership for our state’s 
youngest learners has resulted in this historic accomplishment.
 
As you know, our regularly scheduled June Board of Trustees meeting is slated for next Thursday June 26, 2014 at 2 p.
m. in Columbia. We know you have traveled to Columbia many times over the last 2 years, but you are cordially 
invited to join us once again on June 26 in Room 252 of the Brown Building on the State House grounds.  We will 
begin the day at noon for an informal meet/greet treat (light lunch).  Our formal board meeting begins at 2 p.m.  We 
hope you can join us for all or part of the day.
 
In order to plan, please RSVP by 5 pm Monday, June 23 by clicking here: https://www.
surveymonkey.com/s/JUNE26LUNCH.
 
It is our highest honor to serve on a team who dedicates so much time and energy to our state’s at-risk children.
 
Hope to see you there.

Lewis and Susan
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Samantha C. Ingram
1300 Sumter Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-1020 - Work
803-917-9982 – Cell
803-734-1431 – Fax
www.scfirststeps.org
 
The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of 
Education is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this 
communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an 
email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are 
subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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